
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: lisa.edmunds@meyercord.com
Subject: your public records request
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 8:49:59 AM

Dear Ms. Edmunds,

Thank you for your public records request dated August 19, 2021.  Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is
not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the Department of Taxes and/or the Department of Liquor
and Lottery.

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan
Paralegal
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